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Feb. 11, 2015 
 
Alaska State Legislators, 
 
At our Feb. 11, 2015 Central Peninsula Fish and Game Advisory Committee we unanimously 
voted to request the Legislature confirm Dr. Roland Maw to the Alaska Board of Fisheries.  Dr. 
Maw is highly respected for his biological knowledge and scientific approach to fisheries 
management.  His qualifications are impressive and he is a good communicator.  He is a fair and 
honest man.  His work and philosophy has consistently placed the health of the fish resource 
first.  He is cognizant for all users needs of the resource.  Alaska’s fish resources are only 
sustainable with using reliable science for management.   
 
Thank you for considering our request, 
 
 
 
Steve Vanek,  AC Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 Serving the Alaska Board of Fisheries and Alaska Board of Game 

                 Boards Support Section, 333 Raspberry Road, Anchorage, Alaska 99518-1565 

 
 


